Complete Application Notice

CITY OF

BLOOMINGTON
MINNESOTA

Date of Notice: October 17, 2016
Date Application Received: October 17, 2016

Buell Consulting, Inc.
Attn: Rob Viera

5096 Merrimac Lane North
Plymouth, MN 55446

Planning Case File: PL201600185

Application Description:  Minor Revision to Final Development Plans to install two small cell
wireless installations on light poles at Southtown Shopping Center.

Site Location: 7803 PENN AVE S, Unit:, BLOOMINGTON, MN 55431
In accordance with the City Code, the aforementioned application has been reviewed for
completeness. The application has been found to be complete.
The following staff member has been assigned the application review.

Nick Johnson, Planner

(952) 563-8925
nmjohnson(@BloomingtonMN.gov



